Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

L _________________________._________________.___________.______ -~ .~ ____|
From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 1:49 PM

To: ‘'georgehocldgrafer@yahoo.com’

Subject: 841 Marion St. - Application for Appeal

Mr. Holdgrafer —

This email serves to notify you of an error made in our office regarding scheduling the legislative hearing to address your
appeal. The date is correct, but the time is slightly off, and should be 11:30 a.m. instead of 11:00 a.m.

Please plan on attending the legislative hearing to address your Application for Appeal of a Notice of Condemnation as
Unfit for Hurnan Habitation and Order to Vacate at 841 Marion Street, on Tuesday, November 4, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. in
Room 330 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd., St. Paul, MN 55102.

Please feel free to contact the Appeals Line with any questions, at {651) 266-8585.
Thank you.

Katie Foss

Receptionist

City Council Offices

310 City Haii

15 West Kellogg Blvd.
St. Paul, MN 55102-1615
(651) 266-8560




